





St Joseph's Catholic Primary School
Chapel Street
Devonport
Plymouth
PL1 4DJ

Tel: 01752 563185 st.josephs.rc.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk www.st-josephs.plymouth.sch.uk

Dear Parents & Carers,

## Nasal Flu vaccination - Electronic consent

From September 2018 the Immunisation Team will be offering the Flu vaccination to all **Primary Children from Reception to year 5**. Delivery of the vaccine will take place on Friday November 23<sup>rd</sup> at St Joseph's School and this year the Immunisation Team are adopting electronic consent.

In order to provide electronic consent for your child's Flu vaccination, please can we request that you access the consent portal via the following link:

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/?h=cfda4ccdd7947613751c4a2e718dd9d8f57efbd0380cfa119d3d7551fe51cbbc

and follow the online instructions. This link can be found on the school website: Parents/Letters home.

We would like to request that consent is provided electronically before Friday 12<sup>th</sup> October 2018. This is to ensure the nurses have sufficient time to clinically assess the information. This link is secure and unique to our school. Full details and information to assist you in completing the electronic consent is detailed on the consent portal including full FAQ's, patient information and contact details should you wish to speak to one of the school Immunisation Nurses regarding the nasal vaccination.

Many thanks for your cooperation

B Gill HeadTeacher